Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028 Telephone: 213/463-1629



Dear Mr and Mrs Damonte,

It seemed like it took forever, but as you know the exhibition is up at the Triton Museum and I think it looks great.

I want to thank you for your help and concern with the protection of Litto's life work.

The exhibition will travel and I will keep you informed as to where it will be shown.

My best,

Jeymour

Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028 Telephone: 213/463-1629

Nov 85

File Litto



Dear Mike,

It seemed like it took forever, but the exhibition is up at the Triton Museum and it looks great.

I want to thank you for your help in causing it to happen, and your care with Litto's work.

The exhibition will travel and I will keep you informed as to where it will be shown,

My best,

Seymour